
From:  Tony Crockett  
To: "planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk" <planning.policy@whitehorsedc.gov.uk> 
Date:  07/11/2014 19:03 
Subject:  The Local Plan 2013 Part 1 
 
Dear Council 
 
I am concerned about the pressures on the infrastructure in Shrivenham if the plan is implemented.  
 
Roads - the sheer volume of traffic locally and on the A420 will be noisy, polluting and dirty as well as increasing the risks of accidents and 
hazards to pedestrians. School entry/exit times will be very dangerous for the children, parents and others 
Parking - 500 houses = at least 500 cars; where will they all park? 
Shops and street parking - already a great problem locally 
As the senior GP in the local surgery, I will be writing on behalf of the practice, but the surgery premises cannot be extended, and there is a limit 
to how many patients the surgery can safely accommodate if the highest standards of patient care are to be maintained. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Antony Crockett 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




